
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, March 19, 2021 10:37:52 AM

From: Katharine Saunders  
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 4:48 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>; 

Subject: Seasonal Rate Class (EB-2020-0246)
 
Dear OEB,
We are writing to express our grave concern over the proposed changes to our hydro classification
at the cottage.
 
The proposed increase is astronomically high and unfairly distributed. While we are expected to pay
an increase of 76% in our fees those in the Low Density, Medium, Density and High Density Classes
can expect a sizable discount.
 
We have always paid the delivery charge and will continue to do so, as well as pay for our actual
consumption. Why should we be charged a much larger amount for our consumption compared to
those in other classes.
 
Is the intention of the OEB to drive cottagers out of Ontario?
 
We wish to be kept informed of the proceedings and by writing this letter meet the deadline stated
in your letter received just a short time ago. I was informed during a lengthy phone conversation
with Maloney from the OEB that the deadline would in fact be extended.
 
Would you please be good enough to confirm receipt of my request to be kept informed?
I am sure that you will be hearing from many of our neighbours.
 
Sincerely,
Robert Lafleur and Katharine Saunders

 
 




